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Grand Knight's Monthly Message

Knights of Columbus
Council 12376

July 2022

 OUR LADY QUEEN OF THE APOSTLES
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Dear Brother Knights,

With the start of a new fraternal year, we begin with a call to prayer.  We ask 
the Holy Spirit to fill us all with that first principle of Charity.  One way in 
which we would hope to do that is by renewing a commitment to the 
Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament.  Brothers, the Adoration Chapel is 
open to us every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday at OLQA from 8:30am 
until 4:00pm.  Dedicating time to the Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist 
will be central to our ’22-’23 fraternal year.  Our support of the USCCB’s 
three-year Eucharistic Revival can be a time of great grace for our council 
and our parish.
In this way, I ask for the grace of the Holy Spirit to help me take on the 
challenges of Grand Knights past, who have led our council so well.  As we 
move forward, let our charitable efforts give witness to others that we are 
Christians.  I pray that those of you who have lent your time and talent to 
those worthy brothers, do so for our council this year as well and that those 
who have been on the fence for a while, consider joining our efforts in 
support of our parish and community.
Lately at Mass, we have been hearing the song during the Eucharist, Ubi 
caritas est vera, Deus ibi est.  Perhaps like some of you, Latin isn’t your first 
language :-) and so you may wonder what this lovely verse means.  To hear 
Google tell it, it translates to, “Where true charity is, God is there”.  So 
through our faith and works, let us reflect the light of Christ in our charity 
that we perform; at home, in our workplace, in our community and within our 
parish.
We look forward to seeing you all at meetings (4th Monday of every month, 
beginning at 7:00pm with praying the Blessed Rosary), church functions and 
Knights activities in the coming months!

Vivat Jesus,
Ken Ida
Grand Knight
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Website Manager Message

Upcoming Events

Knights of Columbus
       Council 12376

July 11th 7:30 PM 
Officers Meeting Festival Hall 

July 25th 7:30 PM 
General Meeting Festival Hall
Budget Presentation
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July 4th
Independence Day

July 8th
Officer Installation & Past Grand Knights Dinner – 6:00 PM Church and Celebration Hall

July 4th
Independence Day

July 16th Special Olympics Bowling Green Acres Bowl 8:00-12:00

Brother Knights,
Have any of you looked at our website recently? ( NOTE: The 
address is on the bottom of EVERY page in the newsletter ). I have 
made a few design changes on it and will continue to do a MAJOR 
design change in the coming month or 2.
Please note there is now a tab labeled Members Only. You will 
need a login and password to access that area.
The information contained in that area is for Council members 
only, so do not print any of it and give it to anyone.
It will have the current and previous month’s minutes, the current 
month’s Treasurer and Financial Secretary reports and the names, 
email addresses and telephone numbers for the officers. The login 
is KnIgHt and the password is OLQA_12376.
Also, I need pictures from our events so I can add them to the 
website. My picture taking is not the greatest in the world, so I 
need your help! When you go to one of our events ( LIKE THE 
SPECIAL OLYMPICS ), please take pictures and email them to 
me.
Thank you,
Bob Cataldo – Newsletter Editor and Web Master

bobcataldo48@gmail.com
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Deputy Grand Knight's 
    Monthly Message

Dear Brother Knights,

As we begin this fraternal year, we bask in the glow of a great victory, nearly fifty 
years in the making.  The Supreme Court has reversed the horrendous decision made 
in Roe v. Wade, a decision that cost 62 million American children their lives.  In 
eliminating what was a judicially constructed constitutional right to an abortion, the 
Court has returned the matter to the 50 state legislators and the people to decide this 
issue.

Left wing, pro-abortion violence has erupted in numerous cities across the country.  
Pro-life woman’s healthcare centers and churches are being attacked, desecrated and 
burned.  We should expect nothing less than an increase in such violence and 
destruction throughout the summer and up to the fall elections.  The battle lines have 
been drawn.  The war that will be fought will be on moral grounds, and it will be for 
the soul of America.  

We begin this war with many disadvantages.  Belief in God is at an all time low of 
81%, down 7% in the last 15 years.  That nearly 20% of the population does not even 
believe there is a God is shocking to me.  However, a look deeper into the data 
reveals where the true problem lies.  The group with the highest disbelief in God is 
the young.

The young are a product today of a school system that indoctrinates its victims with 
left wing secular propaganda, passed off as education.  They have driven God from 
the curriculum and from the public square.  This has resulted in a loss of morality 
and belief in natural law.  Today, anything goes, whatever you feel like being you 
can be.  You can be a man today and a woman tomorrow.  We can no longer speak 
our mind or even pray without losing our jobs.

The time has come to take back our country, take back our educational system and 
restore God to the center of our society.  This war will be difficult and long lasting.  
But, in an end that I may never live to see, I believe we will be victorious.  We have 
God on our side.

Join us, come to our meetings, get involved, and save your children and 
grandchildren from a world without God.

May God be with you all,

John Ryan
Deputy Grand KnightDear Brother Knights,



Council Officers 2021

 

 

Jeff Donoghue

 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT

Michael Eddie
  

 

CHAPLAIN

Rev Laurent Assenga

CHANCELLOR

OPEN

RECORDER

Bob Cataldo

FINANCIAL SECRETARY

Jose Calas
JLCalas@bellsouth.net

TREASURER

William Shea

LECTURER

Deacon Robert Laquerre
bobwpb@bellsouth.net 

ADVOCATE

WARDEN

Neville Moo Young

INSIDE GUARD

Jamie Estok, Sr

OUTSIDE GUARD 

Jamie Estok, Jr

3 YEAR TRUSTEE

2 YEAR TRUSTEE

1 YEAR TRUSTEE

GRAND KNIGHT

John Ryan

Ken Ida
grandknight12376@aol.com 

561--801-3362
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Joe Deithorn
 

Enrique Sobrino



Chaplain's Monthly Message
July 2022

Brother Knights, 

The month of July is here with us. For many of us, this means, we are 
beginning the second-third of the vacation time {June-July-August}. It is 
good and healthy {both spiritually and physically} to relax from our hectic 
activities. Remember the incidence where Jesus wanted his disciples to 
rest for some time after a successful mission. {Mk. 6:7-13,31}. 

At the same time it is also good to remember that strictly there is no 
vacation from spiritual matters because if we do so,we will be inviting the 
evil one to bring problems in our spiritual lives.

Brother Knights, besides July being in the middle of vacation time, it is 
also the beginning of our Knights of Columbus fraternal year{2022-
2023}. It is a time to thank the outgoing leadership of our Council 12376 
for the good services and to welcome the new leadership. As we 
cooperated and supported the outgoing leadership for the success of our 
council, let us also do the same and even more for our new leadership so 
that success may also be more.

It is good to remember that when we cooperate and support the leadership 
of our council in different programs, the council will flourish and grow 
more and more. When the council grows in quality and quantity 
{numbers}, our parish will also grow more and more. Remember our 
parish mission statement: Strengthened by faith, living in hope and 
serving with love. Brother Knights strengthened by our faith, let us 
participate actively in our council activities, our council will grow and the 
end result the kingdom of God will continue to grow among us and in our 
communities.

Fr. Laurent Assenga 
Chaplain
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Robert Cataldo 7/30

Anniversaries

For the good of the order
**For Brothers, Family Members and 
those in need of our prayers please 
contact the G.K. or the D.G.K. so they 
can make those names available to all of 
the brothers.** 

Birthdays

http://www.kofc12376.com                page 6

John Ralle 7/02
Fritz Simon 7/13
Richard Coupe 7/14
Brian Alex 7/15
Jose Dioscoro Guardiario Jr. 7/19
Ronald Logan Jr. 7/21
Robert McGinley 7/23
Paul Leffler 7/26
William Mergens 7/26
Timothy Vail 7/26
John Collins 7/27
Robert Cataldo 7/30 

Orlando & Susan Marconi Jr. 7/2
Carl & Hope Shirey 7/7
Robert & Eileen Kreitzman 7/10
Frank & Lorraine Palladino 7/13
Ray & Jaqueline Boucher 7/13
Ronald & Maria Logan Jr. 7/13

Rich Meisen
Mike Eddie’s mother – covid & brother 
Jack COPD

Council 12376

Donald & Mary Roll 7/18
Joseph & Sheri Noto 7/20
Alfredo & Laura Corzo 7/23
Jose & Alexandra Calas 7/25
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Officer’s Mtg
 7:30 PM

Festival Hall
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4th Degree
General Mtg

 7:30 PM
Festival Hall
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4th Degree
Officers Mtg

 7:30 PM
Festival Hall
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Festival Hall

Independance
Day

29 30

Special 
Olympics
Bowling

Greenacres
8 AM-12 Noon

Officers
Installation

&
 Past Grand

Knights
Dinner

6:00 PM



 

Monthly Prayer

HOLY MOTHER of Czestochowa, Thou art 
full of grace, goodness and mercy. I 
consecrate to Thee all my thoughts, words 
and actions----my soul and body. I beseech 
Thy blessings and especially prayers for my 
salvation.
Today, I consecrate myself to Thee, Good 
Mother, totally ----with body and soul amid 
joy and sufferings to obtain for myself and 
others Thy blessings on this earth and 
eternal life in Heaven. Amen.

Papal recognition of the miraculous image 
was made by Pope Clement XI in 1717. The 
crown given to the image was used in the 
first official coronation of the painting, 
which was stolen in 1909. Pope Pius X 
replaced it with a gold one encrusted with 
jewels.
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Council 12376

We have some volunteers to help out at the Special 
Olympics Bowling! We need your help at all our events in 
the upcoming Fraternal Year!

Knight of the Month

It was with great pleasure that Mike 
Eddie – PGK announced that Father 
Laurent was the Knight of the Month for 
June. Father has been there for us when 
we needed him and supported us during 
the Covid Virus lockdown. When you see 
Father, thank him for his help and 
support!
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